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Rep. Greta Neubauer Congratulates President Biden,  

Vice President Harris on their Inauguration 
 
MADISON - Today, Joseph R. Biden was sworn in as the 46th President of the United States, 
alongside Kamala Harris, who was sworn in as Vice President. Rep. Greta Neubauer 
(D-Racine) issued the following statement congratulating President Biden and Vice President 
Harris:  
 
“Today, I am grateful and relieved to say that Joe Biden and Kamala Harris have been sworn in 
as our next President and Vice President. It has been an incredibly challenging time in the 
collective American story, but I feel hopeful about what comes next,” Neubauer stated. 
 
“Today is a day of incredible firsts — the first woman Vice President, the first Black Vice 
President, the first South Asian Vice President. But among the change, among the firsts, we 
must remember that today is not a starting line or a finishing line. It is a mile marker in our work. 
 
“As Youth Poet Laureate Amanda Gorman shared, ‘Somehow we weathered and witnessed a 
nation that isn't broken but simply unfinished… There is always light if only we're brave enough 
to see it; if only we're brave enough to be it.’  
 
“Congratulations, President Biden and Vice President Harris. Today, we celebrate, and 
tomorrow, we continue the work.” 
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